
    Newsletter 6 – 15th October 2023 
Hello, 
Please see the following latest news: 
 

1] Harvest Festival 
Thank you to all who attended our harvest festival on TUESDAY 10th October 2:20pm at 
the church. 
All of the children took part. There were songs in English and Welsh, Harvest Poems and 
a sketch. Rev Sandra spoke to the children. The School Council decided the collection 
should go to Cancer UK. £76.39 was collected on the day. 
Please see the harvest PowerPoint attached, which class 3 wrote by collaborating in 
HWB.  
 
 

2] Parent Pay 

Having had training on a new system, Powys County Council have now decided to stick 
with Parent Pay. Therefore,, we will continue to use this for dinner money (those still 
paying), trips, uniform etc... Some of you have had uniform this term; so, this will be put 
on Parent Pay from Tuesday this week. Please go to your account and pay that way, by 
the beginning of next half term (November 6th). Powys County Council have also stated 
that those with dinner money debt, please look to clear it as soon as possible. They say 
that any debts will not be written off if your child's age group gets free Welsh 
Government meals, any debts already built will still need to be paid. 
 
 

3] Home School Journal 
Our home school journal (homework) will begin again this week. Your child will bring it 
home later in the week. We have chosen what to work on with the children, 
 
 

4] Dates for you diary 

Half term is: Saturday 28th October - Sunday 5th November 
Village event - Family Spooktacular (attached) 
Parents evenings - after half term with dates confirmed this week. They are usually 
split over two nights and parents have a ten-minute slot per child. They are face to face 
or via telephone. 
Christmas Concerts - These are held in the village hall, and you are all welcome to 
attend. Each clas will perform a play. There is an afternoon performance on the 
Thursday and an evening one on the Friday night. 
Thursday 14th December 1:10pm 

Friday 15th December 6pm  
 

Thank you, 
Arwyn Jones 

Headteacher 
 


